
 
May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole  

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Dover North End Sanitary Sewer Improvements Project in 

Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Dover, located at 

110 E. 3rd St., Dover, Ohio, 44622.  

 

The funding would be used to replace a failing pump station and associated infrastructure.   

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the current pump and setup 

struggle to keep up with severe wet weather flows. Development occurring in the area has 

pushed the system to the brink. Upgrades are imminently necessary to ensure the system can 

handle existing inflows and has the capacity to accept development which is already occurring.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under 

Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael A. Rulli 

 



 
 
 


